
From: "Barney, Sheila" <s.barney@quadient.com> 

Date: November 16, 2021 at 8:21:39 AM EST 

To: "Dell, Theresa" <TDell@stamfordct.gov>, dwoods@marsh-woods.com, "Quick, Roger" 

<RQuick@stamfordct.gov> 

Cc: "Snell, Dawen" <lgtthvctrydawn@aol.com>, terryadam@optonline.net, 

sunnysue1122@optimum.net, "Barney, Sheila" <sheilabarney@optonline.net>, 

McCauleyeliz3@yahoo.com 

Subject: RE: [External Email] Application 221-29 South End Pacific LLC 

  

Good Morning Mrs. Dell and the Planning Board Members, 
 

I am also writing to share my concerns/opposition against ZB Application 221-29 in which 
the owners met with the NRZ and small groups to hear their concerns about the project.  
But it is very disturbing that they declined to go back to HPAC to discuss the historical 
improvements to the existing buildings along with the height relevant to the historical 
houses.  We are not against development but the development on that corner should not 
overpower and stick out like a sore thumb but be in line with the V-C, 5-story height  and 
then stepping down as Terry mentioned to 4 feet along the side streets.  It is hoped that 
the Planning Board will not move forward and approve this project until they meet and 
be in agreement with the improvements suggested by HPAC, which would blend in with 
the existing Historical community. 
  
Thank you 

  
Sheila Barney 

South End Resident Homeowner 
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